
Task Karate May 2005 Newsletter 
1100 Kane St. La Crosse, WI 54603 (608) 781-TASK (8275) 

E-Mail TaskKarate@msn.com 
 Group Web Site http://groups.msn.com/TaskKarate  

Two Years for Task Karate 
Our school is two years old and going strong. We have over 130 active members training! I am very 
happy and proud of our school and students. Thank you for the opportunity to live my dream of 
teaching Karate and having my/our own school! 
 
 
                                                     
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                    
 
                                                       
 

                                                        
 
                                                       
 
 

Rank Promotions 

 
Dragon Purple 

Joe Bond 
Maggie Helmke 

Dragon Blue 
Michael Abraham 

Gold Belt 
Bronwyn Tulloch 
Brandon Cusick 
Mitchell Cusick 
Dylan Hericks 

Orange Belt 
Sam Lubinsky 
Kyler Chafer 
Max Olson 
Sam Olson 
Green Belt 

Ben Madsen 
Purple Belt 

Mandy Mc Allister 
 
 
 

 
2nd Steve Smart 
3rd Brett Nichols 
4th Erik Snyder 
5th Ric Plath 
9th Abby Hamamoto 
     Sydnie Martin 
10th Brandon Cusick 
14th Finn Speier 
17th Mitchell Cusick 
18th Nana Akosah 
21st Camden Ellingson 
       Dylan Hericks 
22nd Jay Smith 
26th Andy Richason 
27th Mitchell Thompson 
 

Yeeeehaaaaw!!! 
No classes Tuesday, May 24th, 
come ride the bull any time 
between 4 and 7! Task 
members and their families are 
all invited! 

http://www.kidagain.net 

Task Karate Stickers 
We have stickers of our Task Karate logo available in an 
oval or a circle! The stickers are $3 each or 3 for $6! Check 
out the samples by the desk. 

All Brown/Black Stripe Belts 
We are on the self-defense and one-steps challenge for the 
Brown Belts and will be conducting a pre-test for all Black 
Stripes. Choose either Thursday the 19th at 6:45, or 
Saturday the 21st at 2:15. BE PREPARED!!! 

Testings 
I plan to have testing on 
the second Friday of each 
month, 5:30 for kids, and 
at 7:45 for teens and 
adults. On that day the 
kids intermediate class will 
be rescheduled to 4:45 
(instead of 5:15) and there 
will be no test help class. 
Any student close to 
testing should attend test 
help class. 


